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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

  
In today's update: Sign up for Pharmacy Review engagement event; PSNC CEO's May video message; Self Care Forum C-19 survey.
  
Contractor Reminder: Sign up now for Pharmacy Review engagement event
Contractors are reminded that the Review Steering Group (RSG) is holding a Contractor Forum engagement event next Tuesday evening. 
At the event, contractors will learn more about the important work that the Group is doing to try to improve contractor support and representation (looking at the work done by both PSNC and LPCs) and have the chance to talk to RSG Members about the programme and proposed next steps.
The event will take place on Tuesday 25 May 2021, 7:30-8:45pm.
Click here to register for the Contractor Forum RSG Event - Zoom
The event will seek your views on topics including:
1. The proposed high-level plan and timeline of activities through to 2022;
1. Key principles for how the programme will be run and how decisions will be governed; and
1. The approach to engaging with key stakeholder groups.
Drafts of each of these will be shared with event attendees in advance. 
This is critical work for the sector, and contractors are encouraged to share their views with the RSG.
Please note: At this stage the RSG is consulting on its draft principles for the programme of work ahead. Contractors attending this event will also be invited to join the RSG Contractor Forum if they are not already a member and would like to be. LPCs are also being engaged at this stage, but should register to attend the event on Monday 24 May instead (by emailing review@pharmacy-review.org). Following feedback gathered from these two events, the final principles and timeline will be presented to the sector at an event on Tuesday 14 June (registration details to launch soon). Visit the RSG website for further information.
PSNC CEO's May video message
In his latest message to the sector, PSNC Chief Executive Simon Dukes addresses the situation that community pharmacy currently finds itself in – awaiting a decision from HM Treasury on the costs the sector incurred during the COVID-19 pandemic.
Whilst unable to talk about what is happening in the negotiations on the Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF), Simon does say that these negotiations will cover things that both PSNC and the NHS want community pharmacy to do in the future, but that none of this will be possible without a satisfactory outcome on pharmacy’s COVID costs.

Watch Simon's video message here
Pharmacists asked to take part in Self Care Forum COVID-19 survey
The Self Care Forum is inviting everyone involved in delivering healthcare throughout the COVID-19 pandemic to complete a short questionnaire. 
The survey is being conducted in collaboration with Imperial College London's Self Care Academic Research Unit (SCARU) and is looking at changes in professionals’ attitudes to, and practice of, self-care during the pandemic.

This questionnaire should only take 5-10 minutes to complete, and the Self Care Forum would be delighted to hear from community pharmacy teams.
Take the Self Care Forum Survey
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